
The Ambridge Area Board of School Directors are accepting letters of interest to fill one 
open seat until the Board Reorganization on or about Wednesday, December 3, 2025.      
 

School Board members have 30 days to fill the vacancy per Department of Education 
regulations. District residents wishing to fill the seat are encouraged to submit a letter of 
interest and a resume for review by Monday, April 7, 2025 by 3:00 P.M. to: Mrs. June 
Mueller, School Board Secretary, 901 Duss Avenue, Ambridge, PA 15003, or via email 
at jmueller@ambridge.k12.pa.us.  
 

The Pennsylvania School Code outlines the following requirements for candidates 
wishing to fill school board vacancies:  
 

• Must be a citizen; 
• Must be at least 18 years old; 
• Must be of good moral character; and 
• Must be a school district resident for at least one year prior to the date of election or 

appointment. 
 

The School Board will review all applications for the position.   A final candidate will be 
selected at the Wednesday, April 16, 2025 public Board meeting. The new Board member 
will serve until the Board Reorganization on or about Wednesday, December 3, 2025. 
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